On June 19, 2019, John Nussbaumer of NotSoSmith Environmental Consulting accompanied Mr.
Wayne Wise to the Colorado State 32-12 (API 05-001-076630), for the purpose of sampling the
old abandoned water pit. Eight sidewall samples were collected and composited into one
sample (SW-1). These samples were randomly collected at different depths along the sidewalls.
Four random bottom-hole samples were collected and composited into one sample (SW-2).
Sample containers were placed on ice and carried to Origins Laboratory in Denver for analysis.
Sample results are attached. All sample results for BTEX in soils and TPH were non-detect. SAR
results were below the limits set in COGCC Table 910-1.



